COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, 28th May, 2007

Question No. 2
Question: J. Neville
"To ask the Manager for an update, on when work will be completed on the two recently developed Plazas in the Tallaght Village area, as it appears that the developers have left the two sites unfinished?"

Reply:

Work on the South Plaza opposite the TSB is completed.

The finalisation of the work on the North Plaza is awaiting the delivery of some long order items for a planter and the installation of public lighting. The former will be in place within 2/3 weeks and the lighting within 4/5 weeks,

